

EXCALIBUR PRIMARY SCHOOL

Ivy Lane, Alsager, Stoke on Trent, ST7 2RQ Head Teacher: Juliet Jones Tel: 01270 845781

E-mail: admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk



8th October 2025

Dear Parents,

We are reaching that time of year in the school calendar when we start to think about celebrating Harvest and thanking those who work hard to provide the food we eat.

This year, Key Stage One will be leading the Harvest celebrations and so we are delighted to invite our parents of our Year 1 and 2 children to school on **Thursday 23rd October at 9.15 am** to watch our celebration. Due to limitations on space, we kindly ask that no more than *two people* from each family attend.

Through your previous generosity, we have been able to support the Alsager & District Foodbank for a number of years. This is a charity "For the Community ~ By the Community", that provides emergency food and support to the local communities of Alsager and the surrounding areas. They work with front line services to provide emergency food for people in times of crisis.

As part of this year's celebrations, we will be collecting food for the foodbank again. We are hoping you will continue to support them this year by bringing in donations. Please see below for the list of suggested donations. These items should be in school by Thursday 23rd October.

Many thanks for your ongoing support,

Mrs Bailey and Miss Taylor

Excalibur Primary School















EXCALIBUR PRIMARY SCHOOL

Ivy Lane, Alsager, Stoke on Trent, ST7 2RQ Head Teacher: Juliet Jones Tel: 01270 845781

E-mail: admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk





Suggested donations:

Reception	Tinned and dried food
Year 1	Shop bought cakes, biscuits or
	chocolate
Year 2	Bottles (non-alcoholic)
Years 3 & 4	Cleaning products (including toilet
	rolls)
Years 5 & 6	Toiletries (including nappies,
	wipes, sanitary products)

Please note that the foodbank is unable to accept donations of food that contains alcohol.











